-
- &2023-6-14-5461
X Republic of the Philippines / — '

Bepartment of Education

NATIONAL CAPITAL REGION

REGIONAL MEMé)l%%NDUM
ORD-2023% . “
To : Schools Division Superintendents
From : WILFR . CABRAL, CESO III
Regional Director
Subject - BRAINIAC: Clash of the Sci-Tech Champ challenge in NCR
Date s June 14, 2023

This is in reference to the attached letter from Our Lady of Lourdes Hospital dated June
13, 2023, relative to the above-captioned subject which is self-explanatory, for
information and appropriate action.

The NCR personnel listed in this Google sheet: are requested to
assist in managing the competition on June 17, 2023 at UP Ang Bahay ng Alumni,
Diliman, Quezon City.

Teachers shall be entitled to service credits in accordance with DepEd Order No. 53, s.
2003 entitled Updated Guidelines on the Grant of Vacation Service Credits to Teachers.
On the other hand, non-teaching including the management staff shall be provided with
Compensatory Time-Off (CTO) per Civil Service Commission (CSC) and Department of
Budget and Management (DBM) Joint Circular No. 2, s. 2004 on Non-Monetary
Remuneration for Overtime Service Rendered.

For questions or clarifications, you may email the following Education Program
Supervisors in the Curriculum and Learning Management Division:

e Micah G. Pacheco at

e Bernadeth C. Daran at

Immediate dissemination and compliance of this Memorandum is desired.
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Divector Wilfeedo ¥, Cabral, CESO 111
Reptonal Divecton

Department of Edueation

Misamns Street, Bapo Bantay.

Quezon Ciey

Dear Dir Cabral,
Greetimgs from Our Lady of Lourdes Hospital, a proud member of Metro Pacific Health!

1 hope tius letter finds you in good health and in high spirits. I'm reaching out today with a speaking
opportunity for your consideration. I am honored to invite you to open our first BRAINIAC: € Ie_is‘h
of the Sci-Tech Champ challenge (Brainiac) for high school learners in the National Capital

Region.

The event is set to take place at UP Ang Bahay ng Alumni, Diliman, Quezon City, on June 17.
2023. We are currently anticipating an audience of about 350-400 students, coaches, parents, and
the organizing body. We aim to increase our learners' interest in Science, Mathematics. and
Research. It is an invitation to learners to explore Science and Technology and pursue their
aspirations, a challenge to mentors and education providers to champion education and be active
participants in building a more stable healthcare system, and finally, support to our government's
call to action in building the capacities and capabilities of learners through various modalities.

Further, we ask for Ms. Micah Pacheco (EPS-Science), Ms. Bernadeth C. Daran (EPS-
Mathematics) and other educators' particularly, sixteen (16) educators coming from different SDO
to assistance in managing the competition.

Please let us know by June 15, 2023, whether you may be able to join us or you may appoint your
representative. Thank you for your time and consideration, and we very much look forward to
hearing from you. Thank you.

You

¢

Gianng {farla B. Seki
Busingsg Development Manager
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